From:

Sent: Tuesday, 29 June 2021 7:08 AM

To: Health and Environment Committee

Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Dear Health Committee Members,

Why is this government so intent on killing the people they are supposed to be supporting. You should be about saving life not murdering your citizens. It seems that its okay to murder the young and the old according to your bills. I understand sickness and pain and I believe in dying with dignity, but there is no dignity in destroying lives. Our medical profession are quite capable of helping people in dire illnesses, so I want to say I am totally against your bill to kill.

Thank you for hearing me and my concerns.

Sincerely, Dawn Peel